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PRESS RELEASE  

Rabbit Control & Management presentation 

DATE:  Wednesday 14th December 
TIME:  at 7.30pm 
VENUE:   Napoleons Memorial Hall 

Colac – Ballarat Highway 
Napoleons 

RSVP:  prior to the event to Mary Tubb (Secretary) 5342 0520 or mtubb@skymesh.com.au 
. 

 It is with great excitement the Napoleons Enfield Landcare Group Inc., announce a presentation by 

expert “Rabbit Guru”, John Matthews. 

 John is the Biosecurity Manager for Established Invasive Animals at the Department of Economic 

Development Jobs Transport & Jobs (DEDJTR).   He has a wealth of experience & knowledge in the 

industry.  John is responsible for the coordination of the release of the new calicivirus strain, K5 across 

Victoria.  He has been working with the Invasive Animals CRC and the many other stakeholders to 

develop, deliver and co ordinate the Victorian K5 release, and monitoring strategies for control. 

 The Napoleons Enfield Landcare Group Inc, proudly support & host John at this free, public event.  

  All landholders and any person caring for the natural environment are strongly encouraged to attend. 

 

Thank you on behalf of the NELG, in anticipation of your assistance in advertising this event, 

Sincerely, 

Cath Brooke 

Assistant Secretary 
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